Character Parade

Monday, October 31 is the kick-off to
School Spirit week. We have invited
student's and staff to dress up as
character from a book.

The students will then lead the Character
Parade at 1:30 pm and we would love
for families to join us!

Details about the parade will be sent
home in a flyer and can be found on the
TRM website's home page.

Volunteers Needed

TRM has lots of volunteer opportunities.
e Pizza Ranch Fundraiser - greet bust
tables and light cleanup.
* Recess - supervise the playground.
e Library Committee - organize,
catalog, and more.
Maintenance - hang shelves,
assemble furniture, storage shed,
efc...

Email
volunteersethreeriversmontessori.org to
notify us you are ready to help.
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Candy at School

We kindly ask that you do not send
Halloween candy to school with your
children. The students will not be
allowed to share or trade with their
friends.

School Spirit Week

Mon - Character Day
Tue - PJs Day
Wed - Formal Day
Thur - Sports Day
Fri - Wacky Day

Picture Retakes

Picture Retake day was moved to
November 8. We made this change so
that it would not conflict with PJ day for
School Spirit week at school.
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MONDAY NOVEMBER 7TH, 2022
4:30PM-8:00PM

/PIZZA RANCH WILL DONATE 10% OF SALES

~ "+ 100% OF TIPS GENERATED FOR ALL

' ) DINE-N, TAKE-OUT AND
DEVELIVERYORDERS TO TRM!
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Kuklok's Corner

Warm greetings, Three Rivers Montessori families!

This has been an exciting week at TRM, as the anticipation for Halloween is in full swing. We are
looking forward to a fun and energetic time celebrating our learning next week with various dress-
up days. As your students prepare their costumes for our book character parade on Monday,
please remember that TRM has a policy against weapons and that this includes toy weapons of
any kind. | know classrooms also have their own requirements around accessories, so please be
sure to check in with your child's teacher if you are unsure about any part of a costume on
Monday. We planned pajama day for Tuesday as we know many of the kids have a big night out in
their neighborhoods on Monday, we can't wait to hear all about their costumes and adventures,
trick or treating. If Halloween is not something you celebrate, we certainly hope you find some Fall
fun in your upcoming weekend, and we will ensure the celebration of learning is another layer of
fun for your children next week.

One of the focuses this week with our staff has been on the implementation of Professional
Learning Communities, or PLCs. PLCs are a dedicated time throughout each month for our
academic staff to analyze and interpret data, make predictions about the cause of the data they
are seeing, and create actionable plans to address the data they are working with. PLCs will be
implemented in a very systematic way at TRM going forward. This will ensure that each and every
individual student has exactly what they need to be successful in their own personal learning
journey. | have worked with a few schools in the past to create and implement sustainable PLC
models and am excited for the opportunity to create a program that is unique to TRM and meets
all of our learners' needs.

As | close | want to leave you with warm wishes for the upcoming cold days ahead. As | continue to
learn about all of your children through my daily interactions in classrooms, on the playground, in
the lunch line, or through providing academic support services, | am finding each of their unique
gifts and talents. We truly have an amazing group of students here at TRM and they will
undoubtedly move mountains as they continue to go forth in life.

My best,
Antonio Kuklok
Executive Director and Principal




